Triabunna - Discharge of Onboard Sewage
Ms WHITE question to MINISTER for PARKS and ENVIRONMENT

Residents in Triabunna are concerned about the discharge of onboard sewage from
vessels in the marina and mercury in the marina and the Mercury Passage. Locals and
fishers believe there is an urgent need for the Environment Protection Authority (EPA)
director to consider this matter and for the government to install a black water
discharge at the marina. Can the minister provide a response to community concerns?



